
 International Committee for the Freedom of the 
Cuban 5  

 

 

That 2011 will be the Year of the Return of the 5 to their 
Homeland and their Families 

"No one can do great things without great friends"   
                                                                Jose Marti 

  

 
 Dear friends, 

To all of you who in the past year have broadened the battle for the freedom of the Cuban 5 with great 
commitment and creativity.  

To all of you who have retained  your strength despite the challenge of so many years of injustice. Those of 
you who have continued standing arm and arm with the families of our 5 brothers and all of the Cuban people 
in their heroic resistance.  

To all of you who have climbed the highest peaks of solidarity around the world with a wide range of expression 
and determination demanding their freedom.   

To all of you dear friends and comrades in this long battle please receive our profound hope for peace, justice 
and well being to each of you, your families and your people.  

With the hope that soon we can celebrate the return of the 5 Heroes back to their homeland and their families.  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  
International Committee for the Freedom of the Cuban 5  

 

International Committee for the Freedom of the Cuban 5 

 
To learn about the latest developments on the case of the Cuban 5   www.thecuban5.org  

  

  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=yre9a4cab&et=1104127845426&s=806&e=001e3HxHZ2xY7I5Fhh-7aSiQTm5DwV3oM5Ib2eTdmXrjWGqVWiQwK-JlYVsTcZwLKjYAVppgeZWej_wYag5vqMVq5MXyXEayGWj7iHKDXe4zF8T3L9rjHLG2Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=yre9a4cab&et=1104127845426&s=806&e=001e3HxHZ2xY7L_vpzN71wOgHD5qsKPBinshZodnCu9xQQMaVpGbtVnCxIbBs9xOa2Ma5gH7QLTS_b4thr540jI3aQMIegz21YIRtiq1dwdHxU=
http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102700155448

